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TO:  Joint Steering Committee for Revision of AACR 
 
FROM: Hugh Taylor, CILIP representative 
 
SUBJECT: Designation of Roles in RDA 
 
 
CILIP thanks LC for this paper. The criteria described in the background seem sound, 
and CILIP believe that the proposed appendix matches those criteria. So far as we can 
tell, what LC terms the “breadth” and “depth” are both adequately covered. We do not 
think that such an appendix should aim to be exhaustive. 
 
We can identify nothing in the body of the appendix (or lacking from it) that requires 
comment. 


